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 If you needed Individual 
Differences Spring 2016 
before going on internship, 
please meet with your 
advisor to select an 
alternative course.  

 If you have not already, 
please email me as soon 
as possible, so we can get 
you Travel Funding for 
NASP (max $300).  Please 
consult http://
travel.uconn.edu/ and 
Cheryl Lowe to ensure you 
are filling out your travel 
forms correctly. Also, do 
not forget to register for 
NASP and reserve your 
hotel space! Also, 
students may volunteer at 
NASP to offset registration 
costs!  
NASP rooms are filling 
fast! If you are presenting 
or attending and have not 
yet booked a room, please 
do so immediately to 
ensure you are staying 
near the conference. 

Upcoming Dates 

10/15—All first-year  

students must attend 

mandatory meeting for an 

in-depth discussion on 

portfolio requirements. This 

meeting will take place in 

GENT 142 from 4:00-4:45. 

10/26—Class registration 

opens. If you are taking a 

Quant class, please  

consider registering early in 

the day so that you are not 

closed out of these courses 

due to over-enrollment. 

TBD—There will be a  

December Holiday School  

Psychology Social! Please 

vote for whichever days 

work for you by  

Wednesday, 10/21. 

1/26, 1/29, & 2/1—Please 

reserve these days for  

Interview Days! The  

faculty expects all current 

students to attend, so 

please save these dates 

now! The Dean’s Doctoral 

Scholars interviews will 

take place on January 

26th.  

http://travel.uconn.edu/
http://travel.uconn.edu/
http://www.nasponline.org/conventions/2016/login.aspx?sender=http%3a%2f%2fwww.nasponline.org%2fconventions%2f2016%2fschedule%2fwork-opportunities.aspx
http://www.nasponline.org/conventions/2016/schedule/work-opportunities.aspx
http://doodle.com/poll/vkf8tmx9f24y4dpk


 

“The problem with the stigma around mental health is really about 

the stories that we all tell ourselves as a society. What is normal? 

That’s just a story we tell ourselves.” 

Matthew Quick 

Course Offerings, Memberships, and More! 

 Please refer to the first newsletter for more 

information about ISPA memberships. As part 

of an initiative to gain members, all students 

received membership FREE for the rest of 

2015 and all of 2016!  

 EPSY 5610—Applied Regression Analysis is 

now being offered in the Spring for any  

student who has previously or is currently 

taking Quant II. This will allow students to 

take EPSY 5605, 5607, and 5610 in  

consecutive sequence starting either  

semester, enrollment permitting. 

UCONN SASP Dates: 

10/19—Next SASP Meeting in GENT 019 (CBER  

Conference Room) from 3-4 PM. 

10/26—Internship Panel in GENT 144 at 6:30 PM. 

Participate in the following survey: “Diverse Students’ 
Experiences with School Psychology Graduate  
Education.”  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
diversestudents This study is open to all students and is 
being conducted by Sherrie L. Proctor of CUNY Brooklyn. 
Please contact sherrie.proctor@qc.cuny.edu or (917) 997 
5251should you have any questions concerning this 
study.  
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